
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
In our efforts to keep summer camp as safe as we possibly can, we want to inform you of the 
procedures we will be following during the three-day camp.  Please read the following measures staff 
will be taking to aid in this matter and sign this form and bring it with you the first morning of camp.  
Ultimately it is attending camp at your own risk.  
 
- Campers who have been exposed to Covid-19 in the past 14 days will not be allowed to attend 

camp.  
 

-  If a staff person has been exposed, camp will be cancelled.  
 

- Campers that fall into the “at risk category” are asked not to attend camp.  
 

- If your child shows any obvious signs of illness please keep your child at home.  
 

-       Staff with a 100.4 temperature will be sent home and camp will be cancelled.  
 

-       Campers will not be required to wear face masks or gloves. They can if they choose.  
 

-       Campers will wash hands with soap and water upon arrival and before and after eating and any       
        other time deemed necessary.  
 

-      Snacks will all be prepackaged. 
 

-      Please educate your child on keeping their physical distance from other campers they are not    
       associated with.  We cannot guarantee children will social distance 100% of the time.  

 
 

 

I _____________________________, have read the above measures and understand how Clinton 

County Conservation Board and its staff will do everything in their ability to mitigate the spread of 

Covid-19 during all programs and summer camps. I hereby consent to my child(ren) 

_________________________________________ to participate in __________________________ on 

___________________________ dates and will hold harmless Clinton County, Iowa; the Clinton County 

Conservation Board; and their staff or other program participants if my child/myself/my family members 

are exposed to or succumb to Covid-19 while voluntarily attending this program. 

__________________________________ date____________ 


